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For Immediate Release 
 
May 31, 2023 
 
Press Release 
 
State of Connecticut Paving Schedule for Route 7/Danbury Road 
 
 
The State of Connecticut is planning to mill and pave Route 7/Danbury Road from Wolfpit Road 
(State Route 106) to Wilton High School’s North Entrance (north of Catalpa Road).   
 
Milling work will begin on or about Monday, June 5th.  This portion of the work will take 
approximately 2 weeks (weather permitting). 
 
Paving work will begin on or about Sunday, June 18th.  This portion of the work will take 
approximately 3 weeks (weather permitting).   
 
The daily hours of operation will be from approximately 7:00 pm to approximately 5:30 am. 
 
The State of Connecticut will have an inspector on-site. 
 
If you have immediate questions, please reach out to the State inspector on-site or call (203) 389-
3035. 
 
 


	State of Connecticut Paving Schedule for Route 7/Danbury Road

